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I am OPPOSED to SB210. Oregon has safely and efficiently conducted Vote-by-Mail 

elections since May 2000. There is NO good reason to change to in-person voting. 

This attempt by the republicans is being dictated by trump in order to manipulate and 

suppress voting. To make changes will cost millions of dollars and resources. Not 

efficient or in the best interest of ALL Oregon voters. 
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